Macarthur Collegians Bridge Club

NEWSLETTER NO 34- NOV 2017



We Play at:

Campbelltown Catholic Club 20 Camden St Campbelltown NSW 2560

Our Committee

President Ted Lilliss

<u>Vice President</u> Vi Martin

<u>Secretary</u> Sue McGarrity

<u>Treasurer</u> Sheila Fonseca

<u>Welfare Officer</u> Jenny Brown

<u>Committee</u> Tony Wolf Christine Edge

Inquiries:

Ted Lilliss Ph 0419 255 162

About Our Club

The Bridge Club had its beginnings in 1973.

It was affiliated with the Australian Bridge Federation in 1982 and moved to its present premises at the Campbelltown Catholic Club in 1986. The club has approximately 80 members and conducts lessons on a regular basis. We are a friendly club and welcome new members and visitors.

AGM 2017

The Annul General Meeting for 2017 was held on 7 November. The Club welcomes Sheila Fonseca to the role of Treasurer and thanks Christine Edge for her work in this position over the last few years.



Membership subscriptions for 2018 are now due so please see Sheila ASAP. \$20 per player

New members

We extend a warm welcome to our newest members :

- Lovdee Muller
- Pat Johnston
- Peter Douglas

We hope you enjoy your time at our club and all that it offers.

Club Christmas Party

Vi Martin is taking names for our Club Christmas Party which will be held at the Catholic Club Wed 6 December, commencing at 6.30pm.

There is no charge for members. Guests are most welcome, at a cost of \$40, payable before the event.



Please register ASAP

Divisional Championship 2017

Results of Club Championship winners across the six competition divisions will be announced at the Christmas Party. Closing end November. There are some close results !!!

Member Welfare

- We are very pleased to welcome back Maureen Irwin and extend to her our warm thoughts on the recent loss of her husband.
- We wish Maurie Lazarus a speedy recovery following recent surgery and wish him well as he has some follow up treatment. Hurry back Maurie
- On a personal note, I've been overwhelmed by your visits, cards and phone calls during my knee surgery and recovery. I hope to return very

soon. Thank you



Some Recent Club Results

Congratulations to our winners:

Club Teams Championship

Luci Mendonca, Margaret Phippen, Christine Derrig, Cheryl Dean, Judith Bjorklund

Novice Pairs < 25 Masterpoints

Cheryl Cameron & Maggie Roveen

President's Pairs

Renate & Richard Riedel

Fisher's Ghost Pairs

Cheryl Dean & Judith Bjorklund Peter Saunders & Ted Lilliss

(equal first)

Until next time Sue McGarrity